
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the October 3, 2017 meeting of the LAKEWOOD 

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION has been cancelled.   

Next meeting is scheduled to be held on November 14, 2017. 

 

This Notice is being provided in accordance with the Senator Byron M. Baer Open 

Public Meetings Act, Chapter 231, P. L. 1975, 10:4-12a. 

 

    

by 

    David Klein 

Acting Executive Director 

September 28, 2017 

          
 


